The Missouri Senate Minute Script
Reform
Following last year’s election, several Missouri senators want to make certain changes to voting laws.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As is often the case in any given year, lawmakers did not have sufficient time to delve completely into this matter.
Missouri Senate President Pro Tem Dave Schatz of Sullivan says several different reform ideas were presented…
	Schatz		:08	Q: be interested in.
An item that did see changes made this year is criminal justice reform.
Senator Brian Williams of University City says Senate Bills 53 & 60 have started the path toward criminal justice reform in our state…
	Williams	:08	Q: like Lamar Johnson.
Legislation that is pre-filed for the 2022 legislative session will begin to receive official numbers for the next regular legislative session on Dec. 1.
Reporting from the State Capitol, I’m Dean Morgan.
